
 
 

 

Support available from CareTech Foundation?  
 
Can we remind you of the CareTech Foundation www.caretechfoundation.org.uk who are 
fully aware of the huge strains on CareTech staff, their families and communities.   
 
The Foundation has confirmed its small grants streams are operational at this time and is 
doing all it can to respond swiftly in processing applications.  
 
We would remind you that support is available: 
 

 CareTech staff facing significant financial hardship through the Foundation’s Staff 
Hardship Fund https://www.caretechfoundation.org.uk/staff-hardship-fund/  

 

 Local communities and the family and friends of CareTech staff facing significant 
hardship through the Foundation’s Community Grants 
https://www.caretechfoundation.org.uk/community-grants/ 

 
We look forward to hearing from you 
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